
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Extended Day Services Families,  

 

We hope you are all doing well; staying healthy and safe.  

 

After careful review and consideration of the new “Hybrid model” being implemented by the 

Mill Valley school district, Bright Horizons has made the difficult decision not to operate our 

Extended Day Services program this fall. 

 

As you know, our programs welcome children from all grade levels and multiple classrooms.  

We also share playground space and child restrooms with the elementary schools, which does 

not keep our child groups stable. Therefore, we have decided to take a step back, reassess the 

situation in November, and hope to re-open our doors to families in January.  We will continue 

to communicate with the school district throughout the fall; and update families, as information 

is available. 

 

COVID-19 has caused so many changes since we were last together in March. As a company, we 

have kept our open centers healthy and safe by following our enhanced protocols, which have 

been developed based on guidance from the Center for Disease Control, direction from state and 

local public authorities, and in partnership with Dr. Kristin Moffitt, a pediatric infectious disease 

specialist at Boston Children’s Hospital. The implementation and enforcement of these Enhanced 

Protocols provides the best defense against the spread of COVID-19 in our centers.    

 

We look forward to having our students together again soon, learning, growing, and thriving in a 

safe, healthy, and loving environment.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Sandra Hilliard  
Sandra Hilliard  

Regional Manger  

Sandra.Hilliard@brighthorizons.com  
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